Rick Grover

Weber County Planming Director
2380 Washington Blvd. Ste. 240
Ogden Utah 84404

Dear Mr. Grover,

[ would like to Request a variance to Chapter 108-18 Drinking
Water Source Protection, specifically Sec 108-18-5(2). The
request is a variance to install a packed bed media septic system
within a shown zone 2 of one of the sources for Huntsville
Town’s Drinking water supply.

Under Sec 108-18-10 Administration, there is a provision in
there that the Technical Committee may grant a variance to this
code

The reason | feel this variance is warranted is because in
conversation with Huntsville Town the main and only source
that they are presently using for their system is the Wishing Well
source that was developed in 2019. The property that we are
proposing to install the septic system on is within Zone 4 of the
Wishing Well Protection Area.

Attached you will find a letter from King Water Resources
addressed to the Weber-Morgan Health Dept. and provides
support for the variance request, as well as a letter from
Huntsville Town,

Please let us know when we can get this item before the
Technical Committee for the variance.

Sincerely,

Property Owner i
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